We would like to thank the Midland Area Community Foundation Catherine Griswold Elliott Endowed Fund for their donation of \$10,000.00, and the Midland Area Community Foundation Town Grant of \$5,000.00.

"The Midland Area Community Foundation provides philanthropic leadership to strengthen our community by fostering collaboration and giving today and in the future."

The generosity of the afore mentioned foundations will allow the Hope Township Woodside Park to continue making improvements to its facilities.

It will also aid in ensuring health and safety standards are meeting and exceeding expectations for our community members.

Thank you for your contributions.

Starla Jordan- Woodside Park